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The Sulphur Institute Announces  
Sulphur World Symposium 2010 – Doha, Qatar 

April 12-15, 2010 
 
WASHINGON, DC, July 17, 2009 — The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced today its 
Sulphur World Symposium 2010 will be held April 12-15, 2010 in Doha, Qatar. 

“The sulphur industry is still experiencing unprecedented change and TSI will  provide 
experts to closely examine what is happening in the sulphur and related industries,” 
stated Catherine Randazzo, TSI’s president and CEO.  The need for up-to-the-minute 
information is incredibly important and industry players will be provided outstanding 
value for their participation. 

Sulphur World Symposium returns to the Middle East where record attendance was set 
in 2008. TSI is working with its newest member, Tasweeq, to secure top-notch speakers 
from the region to discuss current and future trends.   

All industry representatives can start their planning now by noting these dates on their 
calendar.  With sulphur production and trade continuing to be more and more prominent 
in the Gulf region, TSI is increasing its activities in this part of the world.  Additional 
details regarding plans for the event will be available at: www.sulphurinstitute.org. 

The program will consist of morning presentation sessions and afternoons for 
networking.  Program development has started and all members of the industry are 
invited to provide suggestions for presentation topics.  “We want to deliver what the 
industry needs,” added Randazzo.  TSI’s Annual Meeting of the Members and Directors 
will be held concurrently with the symposium. 

The Institute also announced that Sulphur World Symposium 2011 will be held in New 
York, New York, USA.  

Founded in 1960, TSI is committed to representing all stakeholders actively engaged in 
producing, buying, selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur.  Member 
companies are based in Asia, Europe, the Middle East and North America.  For more 
information about TSI membership, contact Chris deBrey, The Sulphur Institute, 1140 
Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 612, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 
331 9660; facsimile: +1 202 293 2940; E-mail: CdeBrey@sulphurinstitute.org. 

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of 
The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


